
This Week!

12/04/2022 - 12/10/2022

High School

General Updates

Middle School
This is the last week of our Philippians
series. We are thankful we were able to
walk through the book of Philippians with
your students. We hope that the take
home journals have helped your students
draw closer to God. At the end of service
this week, we want to take a moment to
celebrate all that God has done in our
ministry with a special Waffle Bar! 

Last Week of Philippians

We want to remind you that our City
Groups will resume in Spring 2023!

Christmas Small Group Celebration 
Last Sunday was our last day of our Halo
series. This week we want to give your
students a chance to celebrate their year
with their small group as this will be a low
content week. Following the message we
will have a Gingerbread House Contest
during both of our services for your
students!

We want to remind you that our
Midweeks will resume in Spring 2023!

Our Last Sunday of 2022 
This Sunday, December 11th, will be our last MVMT Sunday morning gathering of the year. We want to give the
families of our ministry time to celebrate in service together. We will resume our Sunday morning gatherings on
January the 8th, and we will continue to keep you updated with reminders and announcements until then!  

Surge Registration Updates  
Surge Weekend 2023 is quickly approaching, and we can't wait to worship with your students once again this
year! Registration is still available even if you missed You can sign up today at our regular price of $135 until
January 22nd at 11:59pm. After that, our late registration price of $175 will take effect until registration closes on
February 5th. 

Christmas Festival  
This year First Orlando will put on a two-day Christmas Festival on Friday, December 16th and Saturday,
December 17th from 6pm- 10pm. Our Christmas Festival is for anyone that loves Christmas! This will be a non-
ticketed event but we do ask that in place of purchasing a ticket, you would bring a new unwrapped toy! Donated
toys and gifts will go to one of our partner organizations already making a difference in our city. 

CONNECT WITH US


